We need yafj to

respond

STOP again!
HARLOW NORTH

Public consultation on
East Herts
Local Development Framework
Speak up to protect
your countryside

PLEASE RESPOND TODAY



Why do I need to respond again?
Good news — the new Government has revoked the East of England Plan.
Bad news - Developers and others are still suggesting the green fields north of
Harlow are a suitable place to build thousands of homes.

East Herts Council has to prepare a Local Development Framework (Local Plan)
to guide development for the district. The Council wants to hear residents’ views
before formulating the preferred options for housing in the district.

We need to give East Herts Council clear
evidence that residents do not want major
building on the green fields north of Harlow

What do I need to do?

You need to respond to Q43 in the consultation, saying you:

+ object to building thousands of houses in the countryside north of Harlow
and the planned loss of Green Belt

+ support your local parish councils’ view that the land should remain
actively used countryside, with access for all, as described in our Gilston
Great Park proposals

There are many more questions in the Issues and Options Consultation relating to development across the whole
district. If you want to make a fuller response please go to the Council’'s website to view the full consultation

How can | comment?
1. Simply detach the attached postcard, fill in your name and address and
post it back to East Herts Council (FREEPOST) — No stamp required!
or
2. Complete the form on our website WWW.stopharlownorth.com
or
3. Write directly to: East Herts Council, Issues and Options Consultation,
Planning Policy Team, FREEPOST ANG6624,Pegs Lane, Hertford, Herts SG13
8YS or log on to www.eastherts.gov.uk
responses must be received no later than 5pm on 25" Nov 2010

Will it make a difference?
Over the many years of the campaign public support has been instrumental in
achieving our goals. The number of individual responses the Councils receive will
make a significant impact. Everyone in your household should respond.

Make sure your voice is heard before Nov 25t"
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